
AN EXCLUSIVE SCHEME TO SUPPORT FAMILIES 
OF CHILDREN WITH ADDITIONAL NEEDS TO 
VISIT AND ENJOY THE THEATRE TOGETHER.

The Booth Charities 
Family Scheme

The Lowry in association 
with The Booth Charities, 
would like to offer families 
in Salford the opportunity 
to see three live theatre 
performances at The Lowry 
for free, and take part in 
activities together.

We would like to hear from 
families of children with 
disabilities, or additional 
needs who may have 
found it difficult to visit 
and experience live theatre 
together.

If you…
Have a Salford postcode

Have a child with a disability 
or additional needs under the 
age of 11

Have never been to see a 
performance at The Lowry 
before, or have not been able 
to see a performance at The 
Lowry together  as a family

Simply complete the form 
below, and we will be in touch 
to find out all about your 
family, and how we can help 
you arrange to come and see 
your first show.



TITLE   FIRST NAME

SURNAME

ADDRESS/ POSTCODE

MOBILE TELEPHONE NUMBER

EMAIL ADDRESS

NUMBER IN YOUR FAMILY (UP TO 5 FAMILY MEMBERS)

ADULTS:  CHILDREN: CHILDREN AGES:

You can return it by post to: 
Emily Harwood,  Learning and Participation Coordinator
The Lowry, Pier 8, Salford Quays, M50 3AZ

Or send your details by email to  
Emily.Harwood@thelowry.com

By signing up to the Family Scheme, you will automatically become 
a member of Our Lowry – the free membership scheme for 

Salford residents – and will be kept up to date with offers 
via email & SMS messaging. 

The Booth Charities 
Family Scheme
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